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New this year ...
In an effort to make things simple and easy, 

tickets to the 2019 HPP Holiday Party will be 
available for pickup in the Admin Office. Please 
pick up your tickets prior to December 13. If  
for some reason you aren’t home during business 
hours, call the office at 546-1212 and tickets will 
be delivered to you. Everyone will need a ticket in 
order to enter the 8th Floor Koi Deck where the 
meal will be served.

This year we will be having TWO seatings, 
the first one will be at 5:45 pm and the other 
at 6:30 pm. As we did last year, we will have a 
choice of  entrée; however you don’t need to tell 
us in advance what you want to eat— food will be 
served buffet style. 

A large tent, tables and chairs will be set up next 
to the tennis court for comfortable seating, in 
addition to seating at the hales. Cool holiday music 
will be provided by Gordon Tokishi. 

After dinner, come downstairs to the HPP Club 
where children can meet Santa to receive a small 

gift. We suggest that families with children sign 
up for the 5:45 pm seating, then go downstairs 
for dessert and to receive a present from Santa. 
Thanks to Lawrence Friedman for again 
agreeing to serve as Santa!

Dessert will be served downstairs in 
the Club area thanks to Cafe Lindo. You can 
choose between coconut cupcakes, brownies,  
cannoli or limoncello panna cotta. Yum!

This party is free for all HPP residents, and you 
are invited to meet your neighbors to celebrate the 
holidays!

Thank you to the Holiday Party Committee of  
Katherine Crosier, Rebecca Friedman 
and Melanie King for their work in making this 
year’s party another great success!

The cable repairman was 
on my street and asked 
me what time it was.  
I told him it is between 8 am 
and 1 pm.



Mahalo, HPP Staff!
Our staff plays a major role in the quality of  life we enjoy at Honolulu 

Park Place. Every day numerous tasks, large and small, seen and unseen, 
are performed by our professional, dedicated team.

It is a tall order to keep a 40-story, 437 unit community running smooth-
ly. Yet in spite of  the daily challenges, HPP’s twenty-five (25) employees 
work hard year-round, benefiting all of  us. Delivering these benefits re-
quires smart, responsible management and front-line workers who perform 
invaluable roles in building operations, maintenance, front office adminis-
tration, security and as custodians.

To show your appreciation, please consider donating to 
the HPP Staff Holiday Fund. Donations are pooled and distributed in 
December. Pooled donations ensure that all staff members, including those 
less visible who work behind the scenes or late-night shifts, benefit from 
your generosity.

Deliver HPP Staff Holiday Fund donations, check or cash, to the 
front office. Checks should be made out to “Honolulu Park Place” and 
Staff Holiday Fund listed on the check memo line. Each donation will be 
logged and a receipt provided.

Donation Deadline: December 16, 2019.

* Cafe Lindo offers convenient ready-made meals and daily specials. Open 
for lunch Wednesday through Sundays, 10:30 am to 2:00 pm; and for dinner: 
Wednesday through Saturday, 4:30 to 8:30 pm. Closed Mondays & Tuesdays.

* Massage: Stan Sugai, 808-536-6979. Susan Lovinger, phone 
808-342-6402. By appointment only. $50/hour massage $80/hour & half. Gift 
certificates are available. 

Shut-in food delivery
If  you are not able to come to the HPP party 

on the 8th floor, we will have volunteers who 
can deliver the food to you. All we need is your 
apartment number and your menu choice. Sign 
up in the HPP office. 

Volunteers are needed
in order to make the HPP Holiday Party on  
December 17th a success! Please volunteer by 
signing up in the HPP office. We need two shifts 
of  volunteers to serve food—the early shift team 
is invited to come at 5:15 pm to eat before work-
ing their shift.

Volunteers are also needed to deliver the food 
to shut-ins.

Holiday Recipe for Candied Pecans
1 cup white sugar
1 tsp ground cinnamon
1 tsp salt
1 egg white
1 tbps water
1 pound pecan halves

Preheat oven to 250° F.  Mix sugar, cinnamon and salt together in a 
bowl. Whisk egg white and water together in a separate bowl until frothy. 
Toss pecans in the egg white mixture. Mix sugar mixture into pecan mix-
ture until pecans are evenly coated. Spread coated pecans onto a baking 
sheet. Bake in the preheated oven, stirring every 15 minutes, until pecans 
are evenly browned, about 1 hour. Delicious! Can’t eat just one!


